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October 13, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Dominion East Ohio Construction Notice for PIR #2022 Millerton
Road Project, OPSB Case No. 15-1030-GA-BNR

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On June 17, 2015, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“Board”) Staff issued a Report
of Investigation approving the Letter of Notification subject to a number of
conditions. The purpose of this letter is to notify the Board that the start of
construction of the PIR #2022 Millerton Road Project has been delayed until
May 2016. Once the date is known, Dominion East Ohio will file a letter
notifying the Board of the exact date construction will begin.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Cc: Derek Collins
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